
 

                Scoop                                           
 June 13, 2013 

HAPPY BUCK$ 

Dean McVey is happy to encourage all to purchase their Glacier Pilots tickets for only $20.00 with 
50% of the proceeds going to Polio Plus. 

Jan Henderson is not happy to share that the moose who recently visited her yard are happy as they 
ate all of her beautiful flowers that were wintered all season long.  The dreadful flower eating 
moose… 

Colleen Baer is happy to announce that she will be celebrating her birthday next week. 

Ross Johnston is happy to announce our guest speaker who will be introduced later. 

Jenny Carty is happy to encourage everyone to sign up for the Changing of the Guard Dinner that is 
taking place June 19th at the Petroleum Club.  This year’s theme is golf – Hawaiian island style attire. 

Jess Hinker is happy to share that they had a moose as a left fielder during her recent softball game.  
The moose are out and about. 

Paul Michelsohn is happy to announce that he recently had a nice business meeting back East and 
is also happy to introduce his guest and nephew, Dellis Kassik. 

Amy Mackey Hornak is happy to announce that she is feeling well after being sick for three weeks. 
She is also happy to share that she is well on her way to converting the soccer field at her house into 
a peony farm. 

Scott McMurren has a happy buck for the Slipper Salmon and the great hospitality offered by Susan 
Kaer. 

Michael Ferris is happy to introduce his wife Shannon and his son Curtis. 

Julia Tucker is happy to share that Vesta is working at Suite 100, and if it’s a sunny day she works 
the deck over at the Bradley House.  And if we are lucky we will see Vesta at the Changing of the 
Guard dinner. 

Lynn Spivey is happy to pay up as her cell phone went off. 
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Bob Conklin is happy to be back after being in Montana for the spring round up. 

Michael Archer is happy to share that his food bill significantly dropped after his two exchange 
students left for the west coast tour. 

 

SPEAKER:  Jon Bittner, Vice President of AEDC 

Jon is a fifth generation Alaskan with over a decade of experience working in the public and private 
sectors within the state. He joined AEDC in early 2011 as the Director of Business and Economic 
Development before being promoted to Vice President in 2012. As Vice President, Jon is tasked with 
managing the day to day operations of AEDC as well as developing new projects and initiatives that 
will drive the organization forward. Those projects and initiatives are focused around bringing new 
industries to Anchorage through national and international outreach as well as working to grow new 
industries and develop existing businesses locally using modern economic development techniques 
suited to the unique nature of the Alaskan economy.  

Jon spoke to us on the topic of crowd funding – financing for small businesses.  Crowd funding is a 
mechanism to get projects presented to a larger audience to make a specific project become a reality 
– KICK START FINANCING. 

To learn more about the AEDC visit www.aedcweb.com  

 Mark Your Calendar: 

6/19/13 – Changing of the Guard            
6pm (dinner at 7:05pm)  at the Petroleum 
Club wear Hawaiian or Golf attire  

6/26/13 – Archbishop Schwietz, the Changing 
Face of the Catholic Church 

7/4/13 – NO MEETING 

 

 

 

Comings and Goings…. 

Proposed for Membership:   
Andre Horton 

Business Development 
 
Leave of Absence: 

 
Resignations from club: 

  

 

 JUNE BIRTHDAYS!  

  
Jenny Murray  6/2 
Yuriel Lackey  6/3 
Bruce Morgan  6/18 
Colleen Baer   6/19 

http://www.aedcweb.com/


Doran Powell   6/19 
Laura Godenzi  6/28 
Jan Henderson  6/30  
 
 
 
JUNE CLUB ANNIVERSARIES! 
 
6/5/1997  Lyn Whitley 
6/9/2004  Bruce Morgan 

6/9/2005  Geri Crowley 
6/9/2011  Jess Hinker 
6/10/2004  George Frushour 
6/10/2010  Rob Neuroth 
6/19/2003  Mike Ferris 
6/19/2003  Dan Kerkvliet 
6/23/2005  Jenny Carty 
6/26/2007  Rob Morris 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Changing of the Guard – 6pm, Wednesday, June 19 at the Petroleum Club - theme GOLF & 
Hawaii!!! 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
ASR’s Website  
www.anchoragesouthrotary.org 
 
Karl Berglund (Exchange Student) Not sure how to reach Karl?  He can be reached at 907-717-
6444, home: 907-349-8868, or via email: karlberglund@gmail.com  The best way to reach Karl is by 
sending a text message. 
 
 
 
PRESIDENT-Elect:  
Doran Powell 
REPORTER:   
Michelle Engelke 
GREETER: 
Walt Murphy  
SPLIT THE POT: 
Bev Short 
FLAG SALUTE:  
Doran Powell 
INVOCATION:  
Darrel Hess 
INTRODUCTIONS: 
Dan Locke 
SGT AT ARMS:  
Kevin Taylor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin’s Korner:  
 

Be brave. Take risks. Nothing can 
substitute experience. 
Paulo Coelho    
It has been a great experience being ASR’s 
president this past year.  Thanks for all the 
support and encouragement.   
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